
CUSTODIAL QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM 
 
 
 
Youngsville High School held their first Custodial Quality Assurance meeting on Wednesday,  
May 30, 2007.  Members present: 
 Dr. Jaskolka, Principal 
 Maryann Mead, Assistant Principal 
 Melissa Bullock, Secretary 
 Joe Cedrone, Head Custodian 
 Melony McKown, Custodian 
 James Campbel, Teacher/Department Head 
 Dave Reynolds, Teacher/Department Head 
 Marty Mahan - Aramark 
 
The purpose of these meetings was read so that everyone had an idea of what should be 
accomplished.  A discussion began with Dr. Jaskolka informing Mr. Mahan that June is not a 
good month to hold these meetings with all of the end of year activities that principals already 
have to maintain.  The cleanliness of the outside of the building was discussed.  It was felt that 
after maintenance mows, they should sweep the grass off the sidewalks.  Parents have 
commented to the office staff how clean the halls of YHS look when ever they are in the 
building.  Department heads addressed that no complaints from other teachers have been brought 
to their attention.  Mr. Campbell mentioned that the custodial staff is always willing to take on 
tasks as quickly as possible and always do a fine job. 
 
Mr. Cedrone mentioned that the hand rails need painted.  He also stated that he entered a work 
order to request the stair treads need replaced.  Ms. McKown stated that all supplies that are 
needed are on hand.  No other comments form the custodial staff. 
 
Mrs. Bullock informed Aramark that the shampoos need to extract the water better from the 
carpets.  The smell bad after the process and could cause damage to the carpet.   
 
The meeting was adjourned.  No other meeting date was set.  We discuss this at the beginning of 
the 07-08 school year. 

 


